
Delcy Rodríguez arrives in
Brussels to participate in
CELAC-EU Summit

Image not found or type unknown

The executive vice-president indicated that Venezuela will advocate respectful relations between
nations at the summit. | Photo: Screenshot

Brussels, July 16 (RHC)-- The Executive Vice President of Venezuela, Delcy Rodríguez, arrived this
Sunday in Brussels, Belgium, to participate in the III Summit of the Community of Latin American and
Caribbean States-European Union (CELAC-EU).

Delcy Rodríguez was received by the Venezuelan Minister for Foreign Affairs, Yván Gil, and the
Venezuelan ambassador to the EU, Jorge Valero.

"On behalf of the President of the Bolivarian Republic, Nicolás Maduro, we have arrived in Brussels to
participate in the III EU-CELAC Summit," Rodríguez wrote on his official Twitter account.   At the same
time, she stressed that the Bolivarian Peace Diplomacy advocates relations of respect among equals and
is the voice of the peoples in the world.



The executive vice-president indicated that Venezuela will advocate relations of respect among nations at
the summit.

The CELAC-EU summit will take place on July 17th and 18th in the European nation.
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